
Recent FAA Policy Changes 



Electronic Benefit Theft Replacement 
A participant is now able to report electronic benefit theft by calling the Fidelity 
Information Services (FIS) Automated Response Unit (ARU) or by visiting the nearest FAA 
office. 

When a cardholder reports being a victim of an electronic benefit theft and requests a new 
EBT card, all of the following apply: 

●  The EBT card being issued does not count towards excessive card replacement in a 
12-month period. 

●  The replacement fee of the EBT card is waived. 

Funds spent before a card is reported as lost or stolen can be replaced. 



Arizona Minimum Wage Increases for 2024 
The minimum wage for the State of Arizona and the City of Flagstaff have increased as of 
01/01/2024. 

The State of Arizona is increasing the minimum wage from $13.85 per hour to $14.35 per 
hour. 

NOTE Arizona allows employers to pay a tipped worker $3.00 per hour less than the 
Arizona minimum wage. 

The City of Flagstaff is increasing the minimum wage as follows: 

●  From $16.80 per hour to $17.40 per hour for non-tipped workers 

●  From $14.80 per hour to $15.90 per hour for tipped workers 



Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 
Career Advancement Network (SNAP CAN) 

SNAP CAN is Arizona’s community-based employment and training program that provides 
employment readiness services to eligible SNAP recipients.  Services are provided through 
SNAP CAN Providers who are dedicated to connecting program participants to the tools and 
resources they need to overcome barriers and obtain employment. 

SNAP CAN Video: 

https://vimeo.com/892371089/1a5cee5d31?share=copy 

SNAP CAN Web Page: 

https://des.az.gov/snapcan 

https://vimeo.com/892371089/1a5cee5d31?share=copy
https://des.az.gov/snapcan


Open Forum for Questions 

Thank You for Your Time and Participation! 


